Brian McDermott
359 N. Elm St.
Wallingford, CT

February 23, 1989

Iris F. Papale
1219 0l1d Colony Rd.
Tracy, CT 06492

¥

Dear Vice Chairwoman Papale,

I am currently seeking your support for the alternate seat on the

Wallingford Planning and Zoning Commission.

While currently a member of the Democratic Town Committee,I have
lived in Wallingford all my life. I am proud to be a resident of
Wallingford and believe strongly in its future. I am asking for a
chance to earn a valuable experience in serving my community. I
feel, as Wallingford grows, the Planning and Zoning Commission needs
to take a good lookﬁits efect on our towns resources.

On February 15th, 1989 , I received the nomination from the Demo-
cratic town committee for this seat. I now ask you to lend me the
same support and confidence, and to put my name forward.

I am available to answer any gqguestions you might have, feel free

to contact me at (269-3704) at your convenience.

Sincerely,

‘Do 7/

Brian McDermott




il

- '26 Hillock Drive .

Richard E. Scott | | February 20, 1989
‘Wallingford CT 06492_

.r Mr Klllen,

As you are aware a vacancy for an alternate on the Zonlng
Board of Appeals has opened up as a result of Bonnie Rubenstein's
app01ntment to regular member status. Zoning Board of Appeals
as its name indicates requires interaction between government
and the public it serves. A member is required to be an open-
minded listener to all parties, evaluate all available information
and render a just decision.

As a resident and Down Town Merchant of Wallingford this position;
offers me an opportunity to expand my service to the community.

It is my desire to obtain the Town Council's support and
endorsment for the Z.B.A. alternate position.

Thank You
Sincerely,

: Al & L

Richard E. Scott
COPY:

Frank C. Adams Jr. ' K
Edward R. Bradley
David J. Doherty
Steven B. Holmes
:Iris F. Papale-
Robert F. Parisi
Thomas D. Solinski
Geno J. Zandri Jr..




- 160 ¥Williams Road
wall ingford, CT 06492
March 3, 1989

Iris papale
Vice Chairperson Wall ingford Town Council

Dear Iris,

As you know, I have been involved in political service to the people
of Wallingford since 1975. First as a member of the Board of Education
and now as a member of the Board of Tax Review for the past 3 1/2 years.

My term on this board has expired and [ would sincerely appreciate
the Town Council's support in my bid for reappointment. With reevaluation
coming up shortly I feel the town would best be served by an experienced

Board. In the 3 1/2 years I have been on the Board I have a 100%
attendance rate.

Thanking you in advance for your support.

(W* Sincerely, ‘

Tim Reardon




